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CONDUCT OF THE EVALUATION AND FEEDBACK ONLINE SURVEY ON THE SCHOOL-
BASED FEEDING PROGRAM (SBFP)

To: School Heads of Public Elementary Schools and School SBFP Coordinators

1. The School Health Division (SHD) shall conduct an Evaluation and Feedback Survey
(EFS) on the School-Based Feeding Program (SBFP) which aims to gather feedback from the
parents and/ or guardians of the beneficiaries and the field implementers on the
implementation of SBFP for SY 2020-2021 and their perceived benefits to the program
recipients

2.  The objectives of the School-Based Feeding Program Evaluation and Feedback Survey
are to:

a. Obtain the parents’/ guardians’ perception on the effects of the program to the
beneficiaries who received Nutritious Food Products (NFP) and Fresh/Sterilized Milk;

b. Gather the school feeding coordinators’ feedback on the management and the
implementation of the program;

c. Gather the parents'/ guardians’ satisfaction/ acceptance of the program

d. Identify the issues and concerns that may be associated with the implementation of the

program; and

e. ldentify areas for improvement and recommend action plans.

3. There will be two sets of questionnaires, one intended for the parents and/ or guardians,
and another one for the school feeding coordinators in recipient schools. These surveys are
thru Google Forms, and can be accessed through the following link

For Parents and/ or Guardians:
http://bit.lv/SBFP-EFS-Parents-Survey

For the School Feeding Coordinators:
http://bit.ly/SBF P-EF S-School-Feeding-Coordinator
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4. In line with this, the School Health Section (SHS) will conduct a Virtual Conference that
will be held on May 18, 2021 at 9: 00 am via Google Meet.  The said activity aims to: 1)
present the Evaluation and Feedback Survey questionnaires; 2) discuss and orient the Public
Elementary School Heads and School SBFP coordinators on the methodology of the said
survey and the date of its administration; and 3) discuss and prepare logistics on how the two
survey questionnaires will be disseminated.

5. The participants to this orientation are: School Heads of Public Elementary Schools,
and School SBFP coordinators

6.  All questions relative to this memorandum are to be directed to the Division SBFP Focal
Person and/ or to any School Health Section personnel of the Division Office of Angeles City.

7. Immediate dissemination and compliance of this memorandum is desired.
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